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PRESS RELEASE 

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Lt. Gen (Retd) Nirbhay Sharma visited the 

under construction State Legislative Assembly and Civil Secretariat buildings at 

Itanagar on 26th April 2014. Accompanied by Chief Secretary Shri Ramesh Negi, 

Commissioner (PWD) Shri Belatee Pertin, Secretary Planning Shri Sonam Chombay 

and senior officials of Public Works Department visited various locations of both 

sites. 

Interacting with the officials, the Governor emphasised on expediting the 

construction works. He suggested on rain water harvesting and use of solar light for 

road and boundary wall in both the complex. Governor advised the officials to start 

the landscaping in the coming monsoon so that as soon as the construction works 

are completed the offices are occupied and works start immediately. 

The Governor advised the officials to ensure provisions for physically challenged 

persons and proper public utilities for visitors and general public. He enquired about 

power and water supply provisions.    

Public Works Department (Western Zone) Chief Engineer Er. K. Waghe briefed the 

Governor of the construction progress of the buildings. He informed that both the 

buildings are targeted to be completed by March 2015. Chief Engineer also apprised 

the Governor of the main design features of buildings and other amenities in it.  

General Administration Department has already occupied the Block A of the Civil 

Secretariat complex. 
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